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                                   RECOVERED 
On Saturday September 10th at approximately 7 pm, Department of Fisheries officers from the 

Fraser Valley West Detachment were patrolling the Fraser River in the Pattulla Bridge area. 

They spotted a vessel tied to an abandoned wharf on the Surrey side of the river that 

resembled the Zeta on a bulletin they had received from Stolen Boats Canada. During their 

investigation, officers noted that the vessel license had been changed to disguise the vessel. 

They were able to determine the vessel license to be fraudulent.   

Members reviewed the Stolen Boats Canada bulletin on their laptop and confirmed the vessel to 

be the 19’ Zeta reported stolen from Horseshoe Bay within the last two weeks.  

The vessel was seized and the investigation continues. 
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